
Patrick Walsh U18  
 
I’m very excited to be returning to coach the U18 Castor River Canucks for a second season. After 
spending my minor hockey years with Metcalfe and Russell playing for the Rep B River Rats from 
2007-2012, I was lucky enough to start my coaching career with the Rep B Canucks in 2021/22 as 
assistant coach, and in 2022/23 as coach. These past two seasons behind the bench have been 
extremely rewarding, and I can’t wait to get back to it.  
 
My coaching philosophy is built on respect, safety, teamwork and development while promoting 
the fun and competitive aspects of minor hockey that players love. I hope to maintain an 
environment that allows this U18 group to continue benefiting from all the great memories and 
life lessons that hockey has to offer. 
 
Potential Tournaments 

Oct 27-29   Perth Lanark Minor Hockey Tournament  Perth/Lanark  

Dec 1-3   Pembroke Silver Stick Tournament   Pembroke 

TBD    Possible 3rd Tournament TBD    TBD 


